
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
14 June 2022 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Sixth Form Taster Experience – 18 to 20 July 2022 
 
In order to support students making the transition from Year 11 to the Sixth Form, the school has 
organised a sixth form taster experience for all students in Year 11 who are intending to return to 
Weald in September for their A Level studies.   
 
The taster experience will take place in the last full week of the summer term from Monday 18 July 
to Wednesday 20 July at both campuses.  Students will be given the opportunity to attend A Level 
taster lessons in each of the subjects they have selected for sixth form study and will follow a set 
timetable of lessons from the Monday to Wednesday of that week.  In addition, students will be 
expected to complete some set written work for each of their subjects in the non-contact periods 
they will have during that time.  
 
Students are expected to dress appropriately for the sixth form and will be able to use all of the sixth 
form facilities over the course of the week. Details of the sixth form dress code can be found here.   
 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming the students into the Sixth Form.  Students should 
arrive on Monday 18 July by 8.45am and make their way straight to the Main Hall at their respective 
campuses, where a welcome assembly will be held. 
 
Please RSVP this event by using the link here.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. B Swaffer   Mr M Richardson   Ms J Reed 
Assistant Headteacher  Head of Sixth Form   Head of Sixth Form  
     Tonbridge    Sevenoaks 
 
 

https://www.wealdofkent.kent.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=2233&type=pdf
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=WTR_-lG7IkyjrAoocDBtgGYtbyAKww9JrTo-irutTjtUM0JPSkxaMkhFR1U4SEcyQVJJNUNQUEtKQy4u

